
Dear Chris,
 
PROPS was created to celebrate the Full Sail culture of leadership, innovation, stewardship, creative contribution, and community involvement to
continuously improve the environment for our learning community.
 
In July 2012, you were recognized for the Creative Contribution category by a student, Belle Angel. The recognition was submitted as follows:
 
I was fortunate to have Chris as my teacher twice. I was in the infancy of my CWMFA Program and I was struggling to transition from being a
novelist to an emerging screenwriter. My extreme challenge at that time was writing a logline, I could not get it right. As simple as the formula is,
nothing I wrote made it correct, first I called Chris and we discussed several issues at hand and he spent the time needed to get me through my
fears and phobias, then I emailed Chris about the logline situation and he broke it down to me step-by-step in the most simplistic form I think
possible to exist and I "finally" got it! This memory will last a lifetime for me.

On behalf of Full Sail, I want to thank you for your passion and commitment to providing an outstanding education experience for our students.
 
Grace and peace,

Angelique

Angelique Smith | Faculty Affairs and Development Director | Full Sail University
T 407.679.0100 x3148 | F 407.671.1112 | E Smitha@fullsail.com 
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